Good Morning Bobcat Families!
Yesterday we were able to deploy 600 bags of materials to CBE families in preparation of beginning teacher connections and academic instruction.  I am deeply appreciative of everyone that came out yesterday.... it was a great indicator of the partnership we will continue to have throughout this year (#togetherwerise).  If you were unable to come, please call the office to make arrangements for pick up so your child will have what they need for remote learning.
It is inevitable that we will have technology issues as we launch 30,000 students across the district using various tech platforms.  We have already learned that Teams is having some issues, and that some devices appear to struggle with launching that application.  I would ask that all families (and teachers!) have grace and patience these first few days... and if you have technology access issues please contact the Family Help Desk at ftaccess@lwsd.org as opposed to your teacher.  Your teacher is the primary contact for academic and/or emotional support needs.  If you are unable to access your online resources, a quick email to the teacher to let them know so your student can be marked as 'present' for attendance is helpful. 
We want to do everything we can to support you during this start to the new year.  We are currently experiencing a high volume of emails/calls, but have the goal of meeting your needs as quickly as possible.
Sincerely,
Karen Barker
Principal
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